
Peek at the Week 
14.06.24 

Our Learning 

Communication & Language Development 

This week we continued Summer 1 of  Little Wan-
dle , which looks at longer words and some new 
tricky words.  This week’s new tricky words are: 
were, here, little and says.  

Phonic information for Parents here 

Maths 

Maths this week has been all about patterns! We 
looked at more complex patterns, following an 
ABB or ABCD repetition. Many of the children are 
really confident at patterns, and have been show-
ing off their skills during provision.  

 

 

 

We have really enjoyed reading The Rainbow Fish this 
week in Reception! We learned some wonderful new 
words to describe the Rainbow Fish, such as ’iridescent’.  

On Wednesday we had a visit from two Oral Health 
Practitioners, who spoke to us about the importance of 
brushing our teeth! The children in Reception really en-
joyed practicing brushing and using a little dental mir-
ror on some furry friends the nurses brought.  We dis-
covered that we shouldn’t drink water or rinse out our 
mouths after using toothpaste!  

EYFS Parent Forum— Monday 24th June, 2pm. I would en-
courage all parents to attend as we value your opinions and 

feedback.  

We would like to wish all families celebrating this week-
end a happy Eid al-Adha!  

Reception song of the week:   
Down There Under the Sea 

Contact us: reception@prioryschool.com              01628 600300 

  Well done to our Reception Children of the Week: 

   R Mead: Zainab  R Russo: Gurbir 
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